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MEMO 
Legal Department 

To: Mayor Campbell and Members of the City Council 
  
From: Victoria A. Feilmeyer, Assistant City Attorney 
  
Date: November 15, 2017 

  
Subject: Revision to 1995 Utility Easement for the Property at 1313 Jefferson Street 
 
Recently, Paul and Megan Sodahl purchased the property locally known as 1313 
Jefferson Street, and legally described as “Lot 8, First Addition, Glenview Heights 
Subdivision to Ames, Story County, Iowa.”  The attorney examining title for the 
Sodahls identified an easement granted to the City of Ames in 1995 over the East 5 feet 
of the property which did not state the purpose of the easement.   
 
The Public Works Department has confirmed that the purpose of the easement was for 
“constructing and maintaining a permanent storm sewer easement.”  The property owner 
has requested that the City consent to an Amendment, prepared by the property owners’ 
attorney, which modifies the 1995 Easement to expressly state the intended purpose of 
the easement.  The requesting party has provided the City with the necessary recording 
fees for the Amendment.  Copies of the 1995 Easement and proposed Amendment are 
attached.   
 
We recommend approval of the Amendment, as requested by the property owner, to 
confirm the intended purpose and scope of the Easement.   

Victoria.Feilmeyer
VAF Signature

Jill.Ripperger
Typewritten Text
11










	11
	11 Attachment



